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Realignment of Northern and Southern Fire & Life Safety Boundries 
 
In an effort to balance out the staffing between North and South Fire & Life Safety 

Division the office has decided to move the counties of Tuolume, Mariposa, Merced, Santa 
Clara, Santa Cruz, San Benito, and Monterey back under the Northern Region. As of 
March 1, 2008 please direct all questions, concerns, to the Northern Fire & Life Safety 
Chief, Vickie Sakamoto at our Sacramento Headquarters office (916) 445-8200.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information please visit our website http://osfm.fire.ca.gov

http://osfm.fire.ca.gov/

